
$550,000 - 6720 W 112th Place, Westminster
MLS® #4513486         Listing Office: MB Hepp Realty LLC

$550,000
3 Bedroom, 3.00 Bathroom, 2,004 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

Sheridan Green Sub, Westminster, CO

Sprawling home with 2000+ square feet, on
huge lot featuring one garden shed, 2 other
sheds and potential toy/boat/camper parking. 
Spacious dining room/living room combo with
beautiful hardwood flooring and chandelier. 
Kitchen features large eating space, tons of
cabinets and countertop space and natural
light.  Extensive family room including a wood
burning stove fireplace with brick mantle and
upgraded sliding glass door with interior
shades. Sizable upper loft could support many
different uses.  Primary bedroom features
walk-in closet and 3/4 primary bathroom.  Two
additional roomy upper bedrooms with sizable
closets.  Unfinished garden level partial
basement with large crawl space.  Incredible
massive backyard boasting gorgeous gazebo,
garden shed with endless possibilities, two
other sheds, mature landscaping, and space
for toys/boat/etc.  Brand new carpet and
linoleum, brand new interior paint and newer
windows. Potential Galore!!!

Listing Courtesy of MB Hepp Realty LLC

Built in 1979

Essential Information

MLS® # 4513486

Price $550,000

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 3.00



Full Baths 1

Half Baths 1

Square Footage 2,004

Acres 0.31

Year Built 1979

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Status Pending

Community Information

Address 6720 W 112th Place

Subdivision Sheridan Green Sub

City Westminster

County Jefferson

State CO

Zip Code 80020

Amenities

Parking Spaces 2

Parking Concrete

# of Garages 2

Interior

Interior Features Ceiling Fan(s),  Eat-in Kitchen,  Walk-In Closet(s)

Appliances Dishwasher,  Oven,  Refrigerator

Heating Forced Air

Cooling Evaporative Cooling

Fireplace Yes

# of Fireplaces 1

Fireplaces Family Room,  Wood Burning Stove

Stories Multi/Split

Exterior

Exterior Features Private Yard

Lot Description Many Trees

Windows Window Coverings

Roof Composition

School Information



District Jefferson County R-1

Elementary Ryan

Middle Mandalay

High Standley Lake

Additional Information

Date Listed April 11th, 2025

Zoning RES
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